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Comments: I am responding to the proposed changes for this project. I feel expansion of units on the property

will result in a negative impact to the surrounding area. The pure beauty and rustic, relatively wild habitat around

Holland Lake should be preserved. Previous lodge owners have already  acted as thought they own the lake

surrounding the property even though the water and beach are public access. I feel there should not be further

development to the property in order to preserve this treasure for future generations.  Ther will likely be an impact

of many more people on the small lake which has enough traffic without the increase in traffic on roads and

water. I urge you to reject the proposal.


